@ Ontario Energy Board

ADMINISTRATORS” ASSOCIATION

ONTARIO ENERGY SUPPORT PROGRAM (OESP)

WHAT IS OESP?

If you are a customer of an electric utility and in a lower income home, you may qualify for a reduction in your
electricity bill through the OESP. If approved, OESP will reduce the cost of your household electricity by
applying a monthly credit directly to your utility bill. The amount of the credit is based on two factors (1) how
many people live in the home and, (2) total combined household income.

Are you a low-income household & want to lower your hydro bill?

An OESP Intake Worker from the Ontario Native Welfare Administrators’ Association
(ONWAA) will be in Moose Factory. If interested, please book an appointment with Social
Assistance — Verna Cheechoo 705-658-4619 extension 222.

WHEN: November 7 & 8, 2017

TIME: 9:00 am to 4:30 p.m.

WHERE: Moose Cree First Nation

WHAT TO BRING: Copy of your current electricity bill

Names, Birth dates & SIN for all household members (18-74)
If you have not filed your income taxes in the last 2 years,
proof of income is required (i.e.: paystubs)

If you have filed your taxes in the last year you can apply online or by filling out a paper copy of the
application located online at www.ontarioelectricitysupport.ca

If you have not completed your taxes or if your circumstances have changed since filing your taxes, you will
need to see an Intake Agent.

For further questions about OESP call ONWAA's toll free number at 1-844-885-3157 (8:30am - 4:30pm), or the
OESP Hotline (8:00am —9:00pm) at 1-855-831-8151.



